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Report from the Early Years Reference Group 

 
Purpose of report 

 
1. To report on the meetings of the Early Years Reference Group held on 12th 

May 2017.   
 

Main considerations for School Forum 
 

2. The minutes of the meeting are attached at Appendix 1. 
   
 
Proposals 
 
3. That Schools Forum notes the minutes of the Early Years Reference Group 

meeting.   
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